
From: Vina Colley
To: DOL Energy Advisory Board Information
Subject: Please summit this for evidence to help reopen cases for the Portsmouth Gaseous Diffusion Plant.. the PCB oil in process buildings was radioactive oil. Workers were not suited up.. 1985 congressional hearings by Senator Glenn backs up the oil was radio...
Date: Sunday, March 10, 2019 9:30:14 PM

Vina Colley
Portsmouth Piketon Residents for Environmental Safety and Security (PRESS)
National Nuclear Workers for Justice(NNWJ)
A Call to Actions

Thank you !
 Whistleblower 
Vina Colley

mailto:vcolley@earthlink.net
mailto:EnergyAdvisoryBoard@dol.gov
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